

August 1, 2022

Daniel Goldner, Chairman New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street Concord, NH 03301 puc@puc.nh.gov

Re: Notification of Formation of a Community Power Aggregation Committee

Dear Chairman Goldner,

I write to provide notice of the formation of the City of Keene's Community Power Committee, pursuant to RSA 53-E:6.

On June 18, 2020, the Keene City Council, the governing body of the City of Keene, voted unanimously to confirm appointments to the Ad-Hoc Community Power Committee.

Pursuant to Puc 2203.01, I am providing the required information about our Committee.

- Primary contact for Committee: Peter Hansel, phansel@filtrine.com
- Contact of municipal staff liaison to the Committee: Mari Brunner, <u>mbrunner@keenenh.gov</u>, 3 Washington St., Keene, NH 03431, (603) 352-5440
- Designation of persons who are authorized to request aggregated usage information from the utility pursuant to Puc 2203.02:
  - o Mari Brunner, mbrunner@keenenh.gov
- URL of Committee Webpage: <a href="https://keenenh.gov/community-power-committee">https://keenenh.gov/community-power-committee</a>

Sincerely,

Elizabeth A. Dragon

City Manager

cc:

Office of the Consumer Advocate of NH: ocalitigation@oca.nh.gov

Department of Energy: <a href="mailto:energy-info@energy.nh.gov">energy-info@energy.nh.gov</a> Eversource: daryush.donyavi@eversource.com